Your Name

Your Farm Name
Your Address
City, Town Zip
February 1, 2017 

Patrick Carr

Superintendent

Associate Professor of Cropping Systems 

Montana State University

Central Ag Research Center

52583 US-Highway 87

Moccasin, MT 59462

Dear Dr. Carr,

I am writing in support of your grant application for the USDA-NIFA OREI project,

“CREEP STOP: Integrating Biological, Cultural, and Mechanical/Physical Tools for Long-Term Suppression of Creeping Perennial Weeds in Northern Great Plains and Pacific Northwest Cropping Systems.”
Describe in your own words 

1) The challenges you’ve experienced with bindweed and Canada thistle 

2) How you think this research may benefit your farm and agriculture in general
3) Conclude with reiterating your support for this project

Sincerely, 
(Your Name)
(Your Farm Name)
